
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
F.No.AIIMS/EXAM.SEC/4-5/(PG-JAN-2020)/2019                                                      Dated:  11.11.2019 
 
 

NOTICE NO. 105 / 2019 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE FOR PWBD CANDIDATES OF  
AIIMS PG ENTRANCE EXAMINATION FOR JANUARY 2020 SESSION   

 
Candidates who have applied under PWBD category for AIIMS PG Entrance Examination to be held on 

Sunday, the 17th November, 2019 for January 2020 session and who have uploaded their PWBD 

certificates,  are hereby informed that if they require a Scribe for the Examination due to inability in 

clicking the Mouse and/or reading the question as well as require Compensatory time, are required to 

send their request through their own Registered Mail ID to aiims.pgexams.@gmail.com between 

11.11.2019 to 12.11.2019 (up to 5.00 p.m.) 
 

Candidate id and name of the candidate should be clearly mentioned in the subject of email 

(MANDATORY). 
 

This may please be treated most urgent, as those candidates who will not send their request for 

Scribe by above mentioned date and time, may not be given Scribe and Compensatory Time and 

no further correspondence will be entertained in this regard. 
 

Note: Allowing for scribe after request is subject to rules in this regard.  

  

                                                                                             Sd/- 
ASSTT. CONTROLLER (EXAMINATION) 
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